Section 1 ‘no’ response explanations
Chittlehampton Parish Council

Box 2 – The council did not review its internal controls and put into place an anti-fraud and corruption policy until the next financial year had started. 
Box 3 – Unfortunately, the proper financial regulations were not adhered to by some members of the council, this meant that there was some non-compliance with laws and regulations. 
Box 4 – The councils accounts had been published on its previous website for the public to view, however this website went down and attempts to get it back failed. Creating a new website took months to sort out because the council kept putting it back for the finance committee to arrange, who then never had any meetings, therefore the council was then not compliant and there is no evidence to show that it was at some point available on the previous website. A new website is now functioning, but this happened in the current financial year. 
Box 5 – The council has done this, however this happened in May which is within a different financial year, so the council ticked ‘no’ for this box because of that. 
Box 6 – An adequate system of accounting records and control systems did not happen throughout the year; this was not reviewed until the current financial year. The council did appoint an independent internal auditor to complete the audit. 
Box 7 – The previous audit reported that Standing Orders had not been followed and no standalone financial regulations or other policies had been put into place. Due to some members of the council breaking proper legislation, the council felt they had not appropriately corrected this issue. Additionally, further policies have not come into effect until the current financial year, so the council did not feel that could be included. 

